
Subject: AVEO - AND THE GOVERNMENT BILL TO AMEND SCRA
Date: Monday, 8 October 2018 6:38:57 PM

Dear Sir/Madam

As a resident since March 1992, I am totally against Aveo retirement facilities being
 proposed.   

Back several years ago., Aveo wanted to dismantle Sanctuary  Cove VillAGE AND
 BIUILD HIGH RISE DEVELOPMENTS in its place.   It is all about making money
 without any consideration for the RESIDENTS.
The Residents were totally GAINST THIS.

I believe Aveo’s propositions are NOT IN THE INTERESTS OF THE RESIDENTS.   I
 believed SCRA could not be changed, so these proposals could not go ahead    What 
 about the 75%  support by its members against these developments.
The GOVERNMENT must act now to protect the Residents

Yours truly,

France Caroline Clark
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